
From: Melissa Garber

To: ALLTRUCKNTRAILER@GMAIL.COM

Cc: Troy Crews; Columbia County Building and Zoning Info

Subject: App #71925

Date: Sunday, July 13, 2025 11:08:00 PM
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Good morning,

The above application has been pending in our office with insufficient information for us to process. Do

you wish to move forward with this application or can we remove it from our queue? Thanks! Have a

great day!

 

“If you hear a voice within you
saying ‘You are not a painter’
then by all means paint and
that voice will be silenced.”

Notice to Our Valued Customers
We greatly appreciate your business. Please be advised that our normal review time is 3-
4 weeks. We are committed to serving you as efficiently as possible and appreciate your
continued support.
 

Melissa Garber
Asst Building & Zoning Director

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Main (386) 758-1008

Office (386) 758-1007

Please note that electronic mail sent or received by elected officials or staff for Columbia County may be

public records in accordance with Chapter 119, Florida Statutes  The information contained in this

transmission may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected under State

and Federal law.  It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above.  If you have received this

communication in error, please delete this email, destroy any hard copies thereof, and notify the sender

immediately.
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